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Our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents took part in our Cooking Club last week and made some yummy apple

turnovers together.

We cut the pastry into little squares and spooned cut up apple and apple sauce into the middle. They were then sealed by brushing

egg wash on the edges and sprinkled with sugar on the top to make them extra sweet!

We baked them in the oven and cut them up to share around our Home whilst they were still warm. Mmmmmm!

Everyone thoroughly enjoyed them and it was wonderful to hear some of our residents reminiscing about eating them as children.
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